
 

SCHOOL BUS DRIVERS NEEDED 

 

 

Northland School Division is currently seeking a qualified applicants for employment as  

Spare School Bus Drivers in the community of East Prairie.   

Applicants will require a class 1 or 2 driver’s license. 

Northland School Division offers competitive driver wages. 

For more information or to apply for the position please contact  

Karen Lemay, Principal, Hillview School (780) 523-9671 


